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Healthy Start is changing
Healthy Start Scheme is set to go digital in November 2021
· The NHS are launching a digital scheme that offers a prepaid card to those applying for Healthy Start instead of paper vouchers. 

· An invitation process has started to current Healthy Start beneficiaries on the paper voucher scheme to re-apply online for the new scheme.

· We want to make you aware of the forthcoming changes and encourage those who currently receive healthy start to re-apply once notified. Some families may already have received a letter asking them to re-apply for the new scheme. 















For further information on the upcoming changes visit:
Frequently Asked Questions:
 The new Healthy Start Scheme – Get help to buy food and milk (Healthy Start)
If you are not currently signed up, you can download and complete a paper application visit:
www.healthystart.nhs.uk/how-to-apply/
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